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March 2, 1999

The Homorabls Jay E. Hakes
Administrater

E Tnfoemation Admiistrat
U.S. Department of Eneigy
10} Independence Avenue, 5W
Washington, DC 20583

Dhear Dr. Hakey;

On December 16, 1998, we formally requosted that the Ereryry Information Admisdistration wndertake a
study to analyze the impast of spacific policies on reducing carbon cmissions. The purpose of this
letter ia to sk you to amalyma the impact of the Pregident’s Clinte Changr: Technoly Initiative, ag
defined for the 2000 budget, oo reducing carbon emitsiony from the levels forecast in o Anmual
Energy Outlook 1979 reference cuse. Albso, in our previows letter we asked you to evaluate an erlis
start date than 2005, which was the first year that the price signal was passed to coosuners i your
erady of the Kyoio Protocol that you conducted af our request. We would Like you Lo use 3 start date
of 2000 and tonpasr the anmual and cumulative carban price for complying with the Protocal for 3 of
the cases you concidesed in the carlier sudy (24% abave, 9% above, and 7% bolow 1990 levels) with
the later gtar dats of 2005,

Weuwldnppmﬂmuﬂyminﬂwwdﬁ:w moaths and may request further analyses ay we
mlumuherpolmm}lmﬂmﬁdminmmimismmhﬁng, Our staff will cootinue to work with
your staff on any questions yoo may have relatimg to this rogquest.

GEORGE E BROWN. JR
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